
From: Sturgeon, Tyler
To: Fick, Mackinzey
Subject: RE: CON 6098 HT
Date: Thursday, June 27, 2024 9:29:19 AM

It has been removed already.
 

From: Fick, Mackinzey <Mackinzey.Fick@health.mo.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 8:50 AM
To: Sturgeon, Tyler <Tyler.Sturgeon@Mercy.Net>
Subject: RE: CON 6098 HT
 

External Email: Please be careful when opening attachments or clicking on links. - Mercy
Technology Services

Tyler,
 
Since the unit has been deactivated and currently undergoing de-installation, does this mean the
unit is no longer located within the building?
 

Mackinzey Fick    (Name change from Lux to Fick)

Assistant Program Coordinator, Certificate of Need
Department of Health and Senior Services
920 Wildwood Drive, P.O. Box 570
Jefferson City, MO 65102
OFFICE: 573-751-6403
FAX: 573-751-7894
EMAIL: mackinzey.fick@health.mo.gov
http://health.mo.gov/information/boards/certificateofneed/index.php
 

From: Sturgeon, Tyler <Tyler.Sturgeon@Mercy.Net> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 4:34 PM
To: Fick, Mackinzey <Mackinzey.Fick@health.mo.gov>
Subject: RE: CON 6098 HT
 
Hi Mackinzey – The existing unit was deactivated in September 2023, and the de-install began in
May 2024.
 

From: Fick, Mackinzey <Mackinzey.Fick@health.mo.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 2:23 PM
To: Sturgeon, Tyler <Tyler.Sturgeon@Mercy.Net>
Subject: CON 6098 HT
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External Email: Please be careful when opening attachments or clicking on links. - Mercy
Technology Services

Tyler,
 
After review of your application, I have some additional questions.

How long has the existing unit not been in use?
Is the existing unit still within the building?

 

This information is needed by Monday, July 1, 2024.
 
 

Mackinzey Fick    (Name change from Lux to Fick)

Assistant Program Coordinator, Certificate of Need
Department of Health and Senior Services
920 Wildwood Drive, P.O. Box 570
Jefferson City, MO 65102
OFFICE: 573-751-6403
FAX: 573-751-7894
EMAIL: mackinzey.fick@health.mo.gov
http://health.mo.gov/information/boards/certificateofneed/index.php
 

This electronic mail and any attached documents are intended solely for the named addressee(s)
and contain confidential information. If you are not an addressee, or responsible for delivering this
email to an addressee, you have received this email in error and are notified that reading, copying,
or disclosing this email is prohibited. If you received this email in error, immediately reply to the
sender and delete the message completely from your computer system.

This electronic mail and any attached documents are intended solely for the named
addressee(s) and contain confidential information. If you are not an addressee, or responsible
for delivering this email to an addressee, you have received this email in error and are notified
that reading, copying, or disclosing this email is prohibited. If you received this email in error,
immediately reply to the sender and delete the message completely from your computer
system.
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